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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2016 9:08 AM
To: 'Bill'
Subject: RE: Water Conservation and Utilities, Inc. Rate Increase Request Docket 160101-WS

Good morning Mr. Shallcross, 
 
Your filing was found in a mailbox that does not accept e-filings.  The Commission has made available 
for e-filing an electronic filing web form. This e-filing method is available from the Commission’s 
website at www.floridapsc.com by selecting the Clerk’s Office tab and Electronic Filing Web Form. 
 
A link to the Commission's electronic filing requirements is also being included for your convenience.
 
http://floridapsc.com/ClerkOffice/EFilingRequirements  
 
In order for your filing to be accepted, it will need to be resubmitted through the Florida Public 
Service Commission Electronic Filing Web Form; or by U.S. Mail or hand delivery to: 
 
Carlotta S. Stauffer, Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL  32399-0850 
 
Please call our office if you have any questions regarding the filing process. 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Bill [mailto:wshallcross@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2016 2:29 PM 
To: Collin Roehner 
Subject: Fwd: Water Conservation and Utilities, Inc. Rate Increase Request Docket 160101-WS 
 
Please enter into the docket record thank you 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Bill <wshallcross@cfl.rr.com> 
Date: November 10, 2016 at 9:57:47 AM EST 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
NOV 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 08774-16



2

To: Commissioner.Brise@psc.state.fl.us 
Subject: Water Conservation and Utilities, Inc. Rate Increase Request Docket 160101-WS 

Thank you for reading. Bill 
 
Sent from iPhone  

 

William Shallcross Jr. 
551 Carlisle Ave. 
Altamonte Springs FL  32714 
321-356-6400 




